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School will be closing on Friday 20th July 2018 at 3.00pm. We hope you all have a 

great holiday and we will be returning on Thursday 6th September 2018 at 9.00am. A 

reminder to parents to please return any school clothing they may have at home be-

fore the holidays.  Also if you have any fees outstanding please settle this.  

 السَّلامَُ عَليَْكُمْ وَرَحْمَةُ اللهِ وَبرََكَاتهُُ 

Dear Parents, Children and Friends of Madni Early Years, 
 
I begin by thanking our parents for their support over the year, Madni Early Years has had another outstanding year 
and this would not have been possible without the duas and support of parents. 
  
We are extremely proud of the charity work the children  have been involved in and Madni Academy raised the most 
money in the Yorkshire region for the Ramadhaan water project- well done everyone!! 
 
It has been a scorcher of a summer, enjoy the break and stay safe. Insha Allah we will see everyone safe and well in 
September for another year of fun and learning!!  
 
All future newsletters will be available on the school website, if parents want a hard copy please contact the school 
office. Please remember all at Madni in your duas,  
 
Jzklh & Wasallam  
Mrs S A Mirza, Headteacher. 

Oakwell Hall 

For our end of year trip children and parents joined us to 

Oakwell Hall. The weather was amazing and everybody 

had a great day out.  The day was a huge success and we 

appreciate all mothers who took the time out and joined 

us on this trip. Children became little explorers and 

searched for the bear in the ‘forest, the mud and the wa-

ter!’ 

They enjoyed it terrifically and were extremely excited 

when they found the bear hiding in the den, especially 

when the bear had left them a little surprise of marshmal-

lows and lollipops. 

 

A massive Jazakallah to Salma Apa who very kindly organ-

ised this trip and arranged a Bear Hunt with the children. 



 

The Gingerbread Man  

This term we have been reading 

The Gingerbread Man. The chil-

dren have enjoyed reading the 

book and acting out  the story .  

Nursery children together created 

a storyboard  and did fabulous sto-

ry writing for the display board. 

Along with the theme of The Gin-

gerbread Man children decorated 

mini gingerbreads with icing and 

stars.   

Summer fun! 

Children have been enjoying the warm weather by spending time outdoors, and in the 

local parks. 

Please ensure that children come to school with a sun hat and please apply sun cream 

from home. 

Spring Planting! 

Children have been learning about flowers and what they need to grow. The children have 

been planting their own  flowers , berries and potatoes in our outdoor area. 

Early Years Jalsa 

A big well done to all the children in the 

Nursery and the Reception for their out-

standing performance in the Jalsa. Chil-

dren performed Zain Bhikha’s Cotton 

Candy Sky, and the Reception children 

bravely prayed Surahs in front of all the 

mums. A big Jazakallah to all the mums 

who joined us and watched the children 

receive awards and certificates. 



Stay and Play Sessions. 

Mums and children were invit-

ed to our Nursery to spend 

sometime and play. 

We had a great turn out and 

look forward to holding future 

sessions with the Mums and 

children. 
Ramadhan 

Children have been learning about the 

blessed month of Ramadhan. We have 

been practising the duas of opening and 

closing the fast and been learning a new 

sunnah everyday. 

Children had a great time making Masa-

laahs, Tasbeehs and did fantastic writing 

about the blessed month 

 

Each day the children have been opening 

an envelope to countdown the days till 

Eid. 

Eid Celebrations. 

After the month of Ramadan the whole 

school joined together with Eid celebra-

tions. The school organised an Eid Gala and 

Mums spent the morning with their child in 

the main hall buying gifts, food and getting 

Mehendi done. They spent the afternoon 

playing party games and having a great 

time on the bouncy castle. 

The Madni Annual Fundraiser 

was a huge success and would 

like to thank those who came 

and supported us on that day. 



Ramadhan Water Project’ 

“Right now, some of the world’s poorest and most marginalised people don’t have clean water to drink, 

decent toilets or hygiene. Without these basics, overcoming poverty is just a dream for millions in need. 

Today one in nine people are still living without clean water close to home. But your support could help 

change everything for a community – in a single day. 

Al-Imdaad Foundation UK are proud to have worked closely with Madni Academy in Dewsbury this Rama-

dhan to tackle this issue and together we are aiming to provide water sanitation projects in countries like 

Sri Lanka and Malawi. 

I would specially like to thank the students, teachers and parents for their sterling efforts. Raising over 

£10,851.41 for water projects around the world is not an easy task, this will enable hundreds of families 

in Sri Lanka and Malawi to benefit with pure clean accessible drinking water. 

We here in the UK have been blessed with many favours, many around the world aren’t as fortunate. This 

campaign by Madni Academy shows that we have not forgotten our brothers and sisters around the 

world, may the Almighty bless all those involved in serving humanity. 

The Al-Imdaad Foundation with Madni Academy will continuously help those in need hand in hand 

around the world and also carry out projects to support our local communities here in the UK, together 

we can make a huge difference globally.” 

Hafiz Abdussamad Mulla – Al-Imdaad Foundation UK Country Director. 

A huge Well Done to Hannah Khan in Nursery for raising  £530.00 

Healthy Eating Week 

To promote healthy eating to the children the 

school held a healthy eating week where chil-

dren were encouraged to take healthier choic-

es and learn about the importance of eating 

healthy. 

In the early years children had a blind food test 

where they tasted fruit and vegetables which 

they mat not seem familiar with. Children 

bravely tried the fruit and veg such as onions, 

beetroot, carrots and peppers. They had a 

great time and also tried new foods. 

We would just like to say  a massive Jazakallah to all parents who have supported us this year. We 

appreciate your feedback and  your continuous determination to make the early years a better 

environment for the children.  To all the children leaving us this year we wish you the best and I 

hopeand pray Allah guides you on your deen, protects your imaan and grants your family the ulti-

mate gift of Jannah. Ameen 

We hope you have a peaceful and blessed holiday. 




